
Pediatric Vaccine Appointment Update 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an update regarding your 

child's upcoming vaccination appointment. 

New Appointment Date: [New Date] 

New Appointment Time: [New Time] 

The location will remain the same at [Clinic Name] located at [Clinic Address]. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to seeing you and your child soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Clinic Name] 


